
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
All India Council for Technical Education                   

अखिऱ भारतीय तकनीकी शिक्षा पररषद् 

 

 
PPUUBBLLIICC  NNOOTTIICCEE  FFOORR  FFAACCUULLTTYY  MMEEMMBBEERRSS  AANNDD  EEMMPPLLOOYYEERRSS  

 
 
The Council have been receiving several grievances from faculty members and 

employers seeking clarification on norms about pay scales, qualifications, service 

conditions, eligibility criteria, relevant/appropriate qualifications etc.  

In this connection, it is to inform all the concerned that, AICTE (RIFD Bureau) have 

already issued Notifications/ Clarifications/ Guidelines on above issues. 

All concerned are therefore, advised through this Public Notice to refer to the said 

notifications/ clarifications/ guidelines of AICTE in the matter. Each individual case is 

different and can be dealt with by the respective State Government or University as 

the case may be. Since, number of representations on these issues are large in 

number and varied in nature, no individual representations on such issues can be 

entertained. Only queries which are not found addressed in these notifications will be 

considered through an Apex Committee on half yearly or yearly basis and decision 

taken thereon will be notified to all concerned. 

All the employers/recruiting agencies are also advised that the candidates should not 

be asked to produce certificates from AICTE regarding their eligibility/equivalence of 

degrees etc. since most of the issues are already covered in the Gazette Notifications 

issued by AICTE. 
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